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June 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 2 Olympics: Monday 2 July 
 
Year 2 have been given the opportunity to participate in a Olympic style sports event 
with other primary schools at Hannah More Infant School on Monday 2 July. 
 
We will be walking to the event at 9:00am and hope to return to school for 12:30pm. If 
you would like to accompany us on the trip then please indicate on the return slip. 
 
Since we will be arriving back to school during lunch, please ensure your child has a 
packed lunch on this day.  
 
The children will need to bring the following: their normal PE kit and a named water 
bottle. Children will travel to and from the event in their PE kit. 
 
Would you please return the slip below giving permission for your child to participate 
by Monday 25 June. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Miss Lamb and Miss Bougourd 
P.E. Co-ordinators 
 

PLEASE RETURN BY Monday 25 June 
 
 I give permission for ______________________ to participate in the Years 2 
Olympics at Hannah More Infant School on Monday 2 July. 
 
I can/can not accompany the children to the tournament.  
 
Signed:_____________________     Contact Number:________________________ 
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